
               

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 6th edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 10th October 

Nursery N/A 
Reception 95% 
Year 1 94.67% 
Year 2 94.14% 
Year 3 94.81% 

Year 4 97% 
Year 5 96% 

Year 6 92% 

Weekly average 95% 

 

‘Well done’ to Year 4 this week – very 

impressive attendance! 

Dates for your Diary 

Date Activity Date Activity 

15th October Year 4 ‘Romans’ Trip 23rd October HIARP – coffee afternoon 

16th October Year 1 Scotswood Garden 24th October Halloween Disco 

21st October KS1 Online Safety 24th October Break up Half Term 

21st October KS2 Online Safety 3rd November Staff Training Day 
 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Charlie 

Reception Aisha 

Year 1 Zaki 

Year 2 Kayden 

Year 3 Aarif 

Year 4 Friba 

Year 5 Elliott 

Year 6 Jessica 

Hi Arp Maria 

 

Parent/Carer View: Thank you so much to those families 

who completed our parent/carer survey; we take your 

responses seriously, and I will share them with our 

Governing Body. The feedback was overwhelmingly positive 

– we truly appreciate your kind words! However, one 

comment suggested that we implement additional safety 

measures. Please rest assured that we are dedicated to 

safeguarding our children and will continue to enhance our 

safety protocols. A further comment regarding improved 

communication has been noted; we are committed to 

strengthening our communication efforts. We encourage 

you to sign up to our various platforms for ongoing updates. 

Thank you once again for your invaluable input. 

 

                                                                                                                           

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Our website:  

We are currently in the process of re-designing 

our website to showcase the wonderful learning 

opportunities at our school. Next Friday, we will 

be filming throughout the day to capture the 

joyous learning and play that defines our 

vibrant school. All children will need to wear 

their green sweatshirt/ cardigan; we will remind 

you nearer the time. We are aware of the 

children who do not have permission.  

This week:                                                                                           

Year 2 have enjoyed a wonderful visit to the Quayside and 

Scotswood Gardens, while Year 4 explored our local Dene, 

examining the impact of litter in our local community. Year 

6 attended a Career Fayre at Excelsior school. We have also 

welcomed numerous visitors in school who led fantastic, 

educational workshops for some of our children.  

 


